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HISD Identified GT Students – 5%



Percent of Campus Enrollment

District/Campus 2023 2024 2025

Huntsville ISD 5.90 6.3 4.77

Huntsville High School 4.17 4.6 4.6

Mance Park Middle School 5.09 5.0 5.07

Huntsville Elementary 4.48 6.4 4.96

Samuel Walker Houston Elementary 3.89 4.7 3.98

Scott Johnson Elementary 5.08 6.0 4.96

Stewart Elementary 3.48 4.1 5.1



SPRING 2025 STAAR PERFORMANCE LEVELS
3rd – 8th GRADES



SPRING 2025 STAAR PERFORMANCE LEVELS
3rd – 8th GRADES



SPRING 2025 STAAR PERFORMANCE LEVELS
5th  – 8th GRADES



SPRING 2025 STAAR PERFORMANCE LEVELS
End of Course (EOC)



TRAINING & EVENTS

⮚2025 Gifted and Talented Summer Camp
⮚Elementary Grades 1-5

⮚ 69 students registered
⮚ 59 students attended

⮚Secondary Grades 6-8
⮚ 67 invites to attend
⮚ 30 students attended

⮚Required Training
⮚Teachers

⮚ Initial 30 hours
⮚ Annual 6 Hour Update

⮚Administrators and Counselors
⮚ Annual 6 Hour Update
⮚ New to district 6 hour training through Region 6

⮚Brazos Valley Symphony Orchestra
⮚4th and 5th grade students will attend concert in January 2026



PROGRAM INFORMATION

⮚GT Summer Camp will continue to be offered to GT students in grades 1-8.

⮚Updated Referral Window and Testing Timeline
⮚ Increases time for teachers and parents to refer students for testing.
⮚Decreases stress on testing coordinators and counselors during Spring testing windows with move of 

GT testing window for grades 1-11 to fall semester.

⮚Continuing to gather input from teachers, students, and parents through GT surveys sent out 
during spring semester, as well as meeting with GT Advisory Committee.

⮚Gifted and Talented Specialist will continue to focus on Tier 1 instruction for classroom 
teachers with GT students and will provide targeted training and classroom supports to 
increase student achievement to Mastery Level.

⮚Partnership with Faith Lutheran School started in 2024 to identify fourth grade students that 
intend to enroll in HISD schools will continue.
⮚Their services will begin once they enroll the following year in HISD.


